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For your Consideration:   
During the month of September, SM Sailing will be updating our website.  To 
accomplish this, the old website will go stagnate until October. This will allow our 
website site management company to transfer all of the currently posted information.  I 
will send the next "This Week in SMSA" on September 29th and then in October. 
 
In both of these email blast, we will outline more info on both the Junior Sailing 
Symposium in October and the Adult Sailing Summit in November. 
 
Also, if you have Peg Date Confirmations for 2022, please forward them 
to SouthernMassSailing@GMail.com 
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